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Greetings,

There are some critical deadlines fat are fast approaching. Tomorrow, May 31, 2022, is the last day you can pre-register for the national convention and be guaranteed the convention rate for the hotel. Tomorrow is also the last day to apply for the 2022 National Federation of the Blind of Arizona Scholarship.

NFBA Scholarships:
The deadline for applying is May 31. If you know a blind high school senior or college student, please encourage them to apply for a National Federation of the Blind of Arizona Scholarship. Please contact Amy Porterfield at aporterfield@saavi.us if you have any questions about applying.

National Convention Registration Deadline Fast Approaching:
The national convention is just around the corner! Register to attend #NFB22 in person and purchase your banquet tickets at https://nfb.org/registration before May 31. Prices go up if you wait until you arrive in New Orleans. Make your hotel reservations as soon as possible. Space at the main hotel, the New Orleans Marriott, has filled up. For the same convention rate, book your hotel room at the Sheraton New Orleans, which is right across the street from the main hotel. Call 888-627-7033 and ask to book a room for the “NFB Convention.” Please note that this is a different number than originally published in the Braille Monitor. The convention rate and our room block disappear after May 31. 
Additional Convention Information:
· The national convention needs ambassadors. Convention ambassadors are members of the Federation who give their time and attention to making the convention experience welcoming and empowering for all participants. Ambassadors take assignments in all parts of the convention, doing what is needed. Duties may range from ensuring that lines do not get too crowded in hallways, serving as talking signs at key points, helping to keep the spirits high and respectful while crowds flock to the elevators, to assisting first-timers with navigating the complexities of activities such as banquet exchange. We are looking for dependable individuals to serve as Ambassadors. Please contact me at nfb.az.president@gmail.com with NFB Ambassadors in the subject line if you are interested.
· Volunteers needed to work in the Arizona affiliate’s table in the exhibit hall. We are selling some of the remaining sweatshirts and need volunteers to work the table. If you are interested, please contact Rachel Kuntz at rkuntz@saavi.us. 

· Independence Market – the Independence Market is looking for volunteers. Each volunteer should anticipate working a four-hour shift. Please email me by May 24 if you are willing to serve as a volunteer.
Financial Assistance:
Financial assistance is still available. If you are planning to attend the national convention and need financial assistance, please contact me as soon as possible at nfb.az.president@gmail.com.

Quarterly Board Meeting:
The quarterly board meeting scheduled for May 14 has been rescheduled to June 11. The meeting will start at 9:30 a.m. Additional meeting information and the agenda will be sent out closer to the meeting date.


Regards,

Donald Porterfield, Esq.
President
National Federation of the Blind of Arizona
http://www.az.nfb.org
nfb.az.president@gmail.com
520-850-2180
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